
CALL FOR ABSTRACTS  

The All Science Research Poster Session Committee invites you and your 

students to participate 2017 research meeting on December 8th from 10:30 a.m. 

to 1:30 p.m. This event provides both graduate and undergraduate students 

great opportunity to introduce the creative and innovative research work to the 

public.  

Submission Guidelines 
 

Deadline for all abstract submissions: December 1st, 2017  
Word limit for abstracts: 200 words 

Electronic submission to: http://bio.wcupa.edu/machform/view.php?id=14 

Poster Printing 

Please contact Dr. Harry Tiebout (htiebout@wcupa.edu) and make an 

appointment for poster printing. Students should bring the poster on a USB flash 

drive or other external storage device. 

Printing Schedule: Monday 12/4/2017 1:00-5:00 p.m. and Wednesday 12/6/2017 

1:00-5:00 p.m.  

For students whose schedules will not allow them to print during one of the 

above scheduled time, please contact Dr. Harry Tiebout (htiebout@wcupa.edu) 

as soon as possible to schedule an alternate time for printing. 

Poster Presentations  

Posters must be put up on the assigned board on Friday December 8th, between 

9:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. and must be left in place for the entire meeting.  

Location: Sykes Ballrooms  

Poster Size: should be no more than 36” (vertical) X 48” (horizontal)  

Prizes 

Posters will be judged by the Scientific Program Committee for prize awards.  

The awards are:  
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 First Prize: $100.00  

 Second Prize: $75.00  

 Third Prize: $50.00  

 Graduate Research Prize: $100.00 

 

 
 


